Elementary School Newsletter Article
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the coming weeks, *School Name* will be collecting compostable waste materials in our cafeteria!  Students will be separating organic waste, recyclable material, and trash during meals in order to divert waste from the landfill and give useful materials another life.  Organic waste that can be composted includes leftover food, napkins, milk, and juice cartons.  The compostable material will be taken to the Horry County Solid Waste Authority where it will be converted into compost, a nutrient-rich soil that can be reused in places like school gardens and flower beds.  We are excited to be joining all of the other elementary schools in the District in this program and we are excited to explore this new learning opportunity with you and your students.
